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. Llopd's Register of Shipping

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.
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3rd Oetober, 1917.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to Mr. Henderson's First Entry Repert
No. 15259 on the new Steamer "HENRIY LE COUR", I bave t¢ request
that he will be so good as to obtain, and forward to this Office,
a letter from the Ownere sgrecing to the amission of the
intermediate bulkhead in the fore hold, and t¢ a suitable

notation being mede in the Register Pook in respest thereof,

I am, Pear girs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

LEITH.
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